
 

                                                                                                                        

 

          

Thank you to our BUSINESS, COMMUNITY ORGANIZATION and FOUNDATION 
FRIENDS!  Together, they have contributed $24,396 since January of this year.           

Canandaigua Lodge 1844 BPO Elks          Canandaigua National Bank and Trust  
Canandaigua Rotary Past Presidents Fund        Canandaigua Teachers’ Association 
CCN International, Inc.          Computerized Inventory Concepts   
Flynn Agency             Presbytery of Geneva Lyons 
Red Jacket Rotary Service Club         The Schuppenhauer Law Firm  
Second Seasons Thrift Shop of St. John’s        Wegmans Food Markets, Inc. 

 

More than half of the 86 assistance awards this year have benefitted families with children.   
It comes as no surprise to us that most of the applications we receive are on behalf of women.  

Women make up just over half of the adults living in Ontario County, but they are far more likely to be living 
in poverty or in the ALICE (Asset Limited Income Constrained) population.  They are also far more likely to 
be raising children on their own.  Another grim statistic stands out for us:  of the 52 requests for assistance 
we have approved for single women this year, nearly half were women who had recently escaped domestic 
violence.   And more than 60% of those women had children.   

Donations to N2N provided our struggling neighbors with emergency funding for safe housing, 
transportation, utilities and other needs.  

 
 

                                               
 
 
 

36 single 
mothers/

74 children

1 single 
father/

2 children

15 couples/
33 children

ASSISTANCE TO 51 FAMILIES 
WITH CHILDREN           
1/1/24 - 8/31/24

Housing 62%
Transportation 

17%

Miscellaneous 
11%

Utilities 10%

DISTRIBUTION OF SUPPORT
1/1/24 - 8/31/24

THE IMPACT of GENEROSITY 
Knowing that N2N can act quickly, Safe Harbors of the Finger Lakes sent an emergency request on 

behalf of a mother of four children fleeing persistent domestic violence. This young woman was able to free 
herself and her children from an abusive environment, but she had very limited funds to pay the upfront 
costs for a new apartment for her family of five.  To keep this family safe, Neighbor to Neighbor, the 
Salvation Army and Safe Harbors partnered to help with the cost of the security deposit to ensure this young 
family could quickly relocate to a safe and affordable environment. 
 

Family Counseling Service of the Finger Lakes reached out to N2N on behalf of a couple who are 
struggling to pay their bills while dealing with ongoing medical issues. The husband collects social security 
income, but his wife’s income keeps them financially on track. They’ve fallen behind on several bills, utilities 
being just one. Stories like this one are common. Families living paycheck to paycheck are upended 
financially after a medical event has prevented them from working. Providing them with assistance to 
maintain utility service is just one small way to help them during a difficult period. 

 


